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31°% January 2018

Mr Stephen Richardson
Cowman Stoddart Pty Ltd

Dear Stephen,

Shoalhaven Starches confirms that there is sufficient spare capacity within the site’s
waste water treatment system to accommodate the waste water stream(s) from the
Supagas project, as described in the Environmental Assessment Report titled
“Modification to Shoalhaven Starches Expansion Project (MP06 0228) — Proposed
COz Plant, Former Dairy Farmers Factory Site and Shoalhaven Starches Factory Site,
February 2018”.

Regards,

i

Ming Leung {
Site Manager
Shoalhaven Starches Pty Ltd



